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Comments: I don't like the conversion of trail 8 to ATV.  This is my daughters favorite trail to ride on her

motorcycle.  we've ridden on ATV trails and she prefers single track as ATV's (at least those that are used

moderately) tend to have two wheel paths with a bunch of loose gravel in the middle and are difficult for

beginners to negotiate.  They tend to have brush on the sides if you ride the wheel tracks and loose rock in the

middle.  The additional single track planned appears to be on old logging road or trail and certainly would present

the same experience as the single track being lost to motorcycles in this plan.  There are plenty of ATV type trails

at 4th of July pass for ATV's and UTV's to enjoy.   Motorcycle use continues to get pushed off of single track as

ATV's convert single track to double track, mtn bikers claim more of it as their own. Canfield was created as a

motorcycle first riding area.  I also mtn bike with my family, and we have many more options of places to ride

than we do when we choose to take out the motorcycles.


